PN_1819 024
DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

11" September, 2018
Dear Parent / Guardian,

HK School Speech Festival

We are pleased to inform you that our school has selected your child/ward to HK School Speech
Festival. Our teachers will train up your child/ward to join the competitions. All students have to pay
the entry fee ($120) by themselves. However, this fee will be refunded if they get 80 marks or above
in English Speech and 75 marks or above in Chinese Speech respectively.

All reply slips should be returned to the teacher in-charge on or before 14™ September, 2018. Thank

you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

K.C. Lo
Principal

Reply Slip (PN_1819_024)
Re: HK School Speech Festival

September, 2018
Dear Principal,

Thank you for your arrangement of HK School Speech Festival. I here to return $120 and I will

instruct my child of S ( ) to follow the teacher’s
coaching for the speech festival. I

Yours faithfully,

Parent / Guardian



